
Message from the Executive Board

Hello neighbors! Spring is here and the neighborhood is
slowly starting to bloom. We’re excited to start seeing
everyone again after the long winter, and to get back
together for some of our annual events! Read more in
this edition of our print newsletter.

—

SSNA Community Survey Results

We started off the year with a survey of 16th Street
Heights neighbors asking what’s working well about the
Neighborhood Association, what we could do
differently, and how SSNA can support the community.

More than 40 people responded and shared views on
everything from social events to support for older
neighbors to traffic and more. Read all the responses at
https://bit.ly/ssna-survey-results.

—

Volunteer opportunities
Help make our neighborhood more beautiful and
connected: become a community volunteer!

Tree Stewards — Monitor the health of new saplings on
the blocks near your home. Water when needed.

DDOT liaison —  Communicate neighborhood needs to
the DC Department of Transportation.

Senior Committee — Visit and support seniors  in the
neighborhood.

Email ssnadc@gmail.com to get involved.

SSNA’s Spring Fling event is back!

Join us on Saturday, April 30

We're excited to announce the in-person return

of SSNA’s Spring Fling! Join us on Saturday, April

30 from 11am-1pm in the Webster Varnum

Green Space (enter on 15th Street, between

Varnum and Webster Streets). Rain date: Sunday

May 1, 1-3pm.

Help make this event happen! Are you willing to

hide eggs, work the craft table, or be part of the

clean up team? Email us at ssnadc@gmail.com to

get involved.

—

Become an SSNA member
Membership in SSNA is just $30 per
household/year; each adult in the household
gets a vote. Join or renew online at
www.ssna-dc.org, or write a check payable to the
Sixteenth Street Neighborhood Association and
deliver it to our Treasurer, Dot Walker, at 1519
Allison St. NW.

—

Stay connected
To join the SSNA listserv or contact us about
neighborhood issues, email ssnadc@gmail.com.
You can also join the listserv, pay member dues,
and obtain information about us on our website
at www.ssna-dc.org. Finally, we also maintain a
Facebook Page at facebook.com/ssna.dc.




